
Coalition Survey Reminder Email

Dear (PSE Workgroup member Name)

Thank you for your interest in the CDC-sponsored Coalition Survey. This email is to remind 
you that the survey is currently available for you to complete online. Please complete the survey 
before <date>. 

Below is a link to the online survey. Please click on the “Take the Survey” link below to begin 
the survey. You may complete this survey at a time convenient for you. The survey should take 
about 20 minutes to complete.  

[TAKE THE SURVEY]

In the meantime, if you have any questions please contact Carlyn Orians, the Battelle study 
director, by e-mail or telephone. Contact information is provided below.

Sincerely,

Carlyn Orians
Research Leader
Battelle 
1100 Dexter Avenue North, Suite 400
Seattle, Washington 98109-3598
tel: (206) 528-3320
fax: (206) 528-3550
orians@battelle.org
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